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Reception Nativity DVD 

Reception children have worked very hard on their Nativity which was performed earlier this week and was 

filmed.  The DVDs produced for Reception families were available for a small charge.  The proceeds from the 

purchase of the DVD’s will be going to a charity named “Mummy’s Star” which is a UK based charity dedicated to 

providing cancer support in and around pregnancy.  They help support families through birth, loss and beyond.  

We will be making a donation of £123. 

New School Sign 

We hope everyone has noticed our lovely new sign on the corner of the car park – if you haven’t noticed it please 

take a look! 

Reminder 

 Please return Twitter Permission Letter 

 Please remember to order your child’s Christmas Lunch (16th December) via ParentPay  

 

Important Letter 

There will be an important letter being distributed today regarding Test & Trace over the Christmas period. 

School Opening 

 School will remain open on Friday 18th December and will close at the normal time. 

 School will re-open on Tuesday 5th January. 

Thank You 

A big thank you to FOFFS for the Christmas activities that the children have enjoyed this week and 

thanks to parents/carers for the kind donations.  There are very few tote bags left so if this is something 

you would like please contact a member of the FOFFS team. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

It was lovely to see all the children and staff in their Christmas Jumper’s today.  Thank you to Parents/Carers for 

the kind donation to Save the Children.  We raised £71.  
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EMERGENCY SCHOOL CLOSURE 

In the event of adverse weather conditions a forced closure may be inevitable. 

In this situation, a decision to close or open later than normal will be made as soon as possible to 

avoid too much disruption.   Families will find out about a forced closure by: 

  A text alert message 

  The school website - https://www.feckenhamceprimary.co.uk/ 

         The Worcestershire County Council website: www.worcestershire.qov.uk 

 Two local radio stations - Wyvern FM and BBC Hereford & Worcester 

Please note any decision to close the school will be based on the best information we have at the 

time and the safety of our families, pupil and staff. 

Thank you. 

 

Jeannette Little 

 


